
MOTION WITH NOTICE 
WEDNESDAY JUNE 12, 2019 

SUBJECT Innovative South Island Transportation Ideas 

BACKGROUND 
The Province is currently developing a multimodal transportation strategy for the south 
island. The CRD is engaged as a partner in this work, beginning with a report from the 
consultants to the Transportation Committee at a recent meeting. 

The Victoria Transport Policy Institute is a local think tank that develops evidence-based 
policy proposals. Two such policy proposals are attached to this report for the 
Transportation Committee’s consideration.  

The recommendation is not that the Transportation Committee undertake the 
recommended proposals. The recommendation is that the Transportation Committee 
recommend to the CRD Board that the Board forward these proposed policies to the 
Province to be included for consideration in the range of solutions that the Province will 
be developing. The point of doing this through the Transportation Committee and the 
Board is to signal to the Province that the CRD thinks that these are two policy solutions 
worthy of consideration by the Province.  

RECOMMENDATION 
That the CRD Board forward the attached policy proposals to the Province for 
consideration as part of the South Island Multi-modal Transportation Strategy. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Director Helps 


